
 
 
 

30th October 2022 
 

Important Information – Notice of Change to Current Account Terms and Conditions 

[MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad and MUFG Bank, Ltd. (Labuan Branch)]  

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

We thank you for your continued support. 

This letter is a written notification of the recent changes we have made to our terms and conditions for conventional 

current accounts you hold, or services you receive in Malaysia which will take effect from 1st December 2022, i.e. 30 

days from the date of this notice.  

 

Please read through this notice carefully and retain a copy for your records. We also enclose herein for your reference, 

copies of the updated terms and conditions which consist of two documents: 

 Master Terms of Business for Banking - sets forth the terms and conditions that govern the operation of all 

present and future accounts with MUFG. 

 The Malaysia Country Addendum - supplements and forms part of the MUFG’s Master Terms of Business for 

Banking and applies solely to Account(s) maintained in Malaysia and to Services provided in connection with such 

Account(s). 

 

If you do not have any concerns with the changes made to the terms and conditions for current account maintain in 

MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad and MUFG Bank, Ltd. (Labuan Branch), the changes will automatically become 

effective on 1st December 2022. If, however, you do not wish to be bound by these new terms and conditions, you may 

contact your Account Relationship Manager to discuss or seek clarity on the new terms and conditions. 

 

In the meantime, we remain fully committed to supporting your day-to-day banking needs, and will keep you updated 

with any further changes to our terms and conditions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad 

 

This is a computer-generated document. No signature is required. 

 


